
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2, 2012 
 
Dear Neighbors, 
 
You have been identified by the Town of Londonderry Master Plan Steering Committee (MPSC) as a key 
stakeholder with significant interests in the future of the Town.  The MPSC was created by the Planning 
Board to manage a comprehensive update of the Master Plan. 
 
In order to elicit input from the community, the Town will be hosting events starting with a citizen 
workshop and potluck dinner on Thursday, April 12th from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm and the main effort, 
the Planapalooza, will take place from May 31st to June 5th. 
 
We feel your specific insights and unique perspective may be useful to our consulting team in the creation 
of the new Master Plan for Londonderry.  Over the next several months the MPSC and its consultant, 
Town Planning & Urban Design Collaborative LLC (TPUDC), will be working to create the new 
Comprehensive Master Plan for the Town.  Together we will generate a plan to sustain and enhance our 
economic vitality, guide future development, create more housing and jobs, preserve our character, protect 
the environment, and build the foundation for a better future - one that inspires our children to return to 
Londonderry to raise their own families. Your input is extremely important for our consultants to hear.   
 
Planapalooza is a week-long planning, design, and community input workshop.  It is an intense, 
participatory process where all members of the community work directly with a multidisciplinary 
consulting team led by TPUDC. The team will include town planners, economists, architects, 
engineers, and artists assembled to help Londonderry define a collective vision for the future & create 
the Comprehensive Master Plan to guide our growth for the next twenty years.  The entire process is 
open to the public at all times.  
 
Please join us for “Get it Right! Londonderry” and participate as much as possible during these 
exciting times. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Leitha Reilly, Chair 
Londonderry Master Plan Steering Committee 

 
 

More Information is available on-line at www.facebook.com/londonderrymasterplan 
and the Town’s website at www.londonderrynh.org 


